
	

	

December 2017 Newsletter 

DECEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

December 4 – 7  Gift Making 
December 11 – 14  Holiday Shapes 
    Bring a small empty box for gift wrapping activity  
December 15  Last day of classes 
December 18 – 19  Family Christmas celebration 
January 8 – 9  Welcome back! 
 

	

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION: 
 

Please join us for our classroom Christmas parties!  Everyone is invited, so please bring parents, 
grandparents, siblings, etc., and don’t forget your camera – Santa will be making an appearance!   
 
December 18 Mon / Wed morning class  9:45 – 11:15 a.m. 
 
December 18 Mon / Wed afternoon class 12:20 – 2:00 p.m. 
 
December 19 Tue / Thu morning class  9:45 – 11:15 a.m. 
 
December 19 Tue / Thu afternoon class 12:20 – 2:00 p.m. 
 
Last day of classes will be December 15th and classes will resume on Monday, January 8th, 2018.  
The Indus Preschool would like to wish everyone a happy and safe holiday season.  Enjoy your time 
off with the children and we’ll see you all back in January! 

	



	
2017/2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

 
President   Kylee Norris-Brown* 
Vice-President  Jen Singer 
Secretary   Carrie Bullee 
Treasurer   Shanna Lachance 
Events Coordinator  Andrea Sereda  
Book Club Coordinator Jen Park 
Fundraising Coordinator Carlyn Harris  
BVAS Coordinator  Kirby McGaffin  
Advertising Coordinator Nadine Aljubori 
Jack of All Trades  Leigh Ann Morris 
*Please contact Kylee at 403.936.0694 

	

	

	

FUNDRAISING: 
 
Thank you to the contributors and volunteers 
to the Bake Sale for making it a success.  We 
raised over $600 which will be used to 
purchase new classroom toys and equipment. 
 
Our Mabels Labels fundraiser is ongoing. 
Visit, www.mabelslabels.com, click ‘Support a 
Fundraiser’, and choose ‘Indus Preschool 
(Langdon)’ to order your labels.   
 

REMINDERS: 
 

ü Flu season is upon us, so if your child is 
lethargic, vomiting, or feverish, please keep 
them home and do not return until the last 
symptom has been gone for 24 hours. 

ü Please ensure that all mitts, hats, boots, and 
other personal belongings are labelled with 
your child’s name.  Also, please check the lost 
& found box, located in the Preschool lobby, 
on a regular basis. 
 

	

	

	
EXCITING NEWS!!! 

 
 

Indus Preschool has been nominated for a Best Daycare / Preschool Center award through the Newsy 
Neighbour Magazine! 

 
To vote, visit www.thenewsyneighbour.com after December 5th. 


